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Hello, 

 

For too long the NSW Anti-Discrimination Board has allowed activist complainants to harass 

people with disability or to target conservatives and Christians with expensive complaints in 

order to bankrupt them. 

 

This same body also acts beyond its power to 'investigate' people who do not live in New South 

Wales. 

 

This has cost the New South Wales taxpayer millions and clogs up the legal system with 

complaints that serve no public good. 

 

There should be an inquiry into this organisation for its liability for the damage and suffering 

that it has caused by refusing to reject vexatious complaints. This abuse of process has stemmed 

from the political activism of the Anti-Discrimination Board, apparent in its association with 

events like the Sydney Gay and Lesbian Mardi Gras (a political protest) and its support of 

controversial political agendas and organisations. In truth, the Anti-Discrimination Board is 

systemically biased against conservatives and Christians, is akin to a political 'Thought Police' and 

has no place in a democratic nation. 

 

The Anti-Discrimination Amendment (Complaint Handling) Bill 2020 is a common sense 

amendment to the Anti-Discrimination Act 1977 (NSW). I strongly support it and call on the 

New South Wales parliament to enact this bill into law at the earliest possible time. 

 

-- 
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